
 
Surrey Park Football Club Gambling Policy- Version 1.0  

 
Policy Background & Purpose 
 

The Surrey Park Football Club is committed to fostering and maintaining a sporting 

environment which promotes transparency and fair play. To this end Surrey Park Football 

Club adopts this policy which establishes the behaviour required to ensure games in 

which the Club is involved are free from any influence generated through gambling 

involvement.  

The purpose of this policy is to ensure those engaging with Surrey Park Football Club 

understand the Club’s position regarding gambling relating to competitions with which 

the Club is engaged and explains how the Club will respond to an incident considered to 

breach the policy outlined in this document.  

 

Who this policy applies to:  

This policy applies to all personnel who are involved in any formal way with the Surrey 

Park Football Club and includes Committee Members, Club players, Club Officials, Staff 

and Coaching personnel and game day volunteers.   

 
Policy Detail:   

Surrey Park Football Club has specifically adopted the Eastern Football Netball League 

Gambling policy in whole.  

The EFNL Gambling Policy can be found on the EFNL website under ​Resources > By-Laws 

& Rules​ ​https://efnl.org.au/by-laws/ .  

 



 
 

 

Policy Version  Policy Review Date  Reviewed By  Comments 

1.0  31.01.2020  Ian Girvan   No major changes 

       

       

 

 


